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HICAP is here to help Monday - Friday, 8am - 5pm
Give us a call at (559) 224-9117 or 1-800-434-0222

Visit our Website

Outreach Events

Thank you to City of Fresno PARCS Senior Program for inviting HICAP to the
Senior Spring Resource Fair on May 10th at the Ted C. Wills Community Center!

Special Update: HICAP is returning to the Clovis Senior
Activity Center beginning May 1, 2024! 

http://valleycrc.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=0beef8b2-9499-471f-ae19-e9b7f6d42152


Activity Center beginning May 1, 2024! 

Registered HICAP Counselor
since 2021

Gyan will be at the Clovis Senior Activity
Center on Wednesday afternoons and
taking two appointments per week, as well
as walk-ins when time is available.

Whether you are new to Medicare, currently
on Medicare, or a victim of Medicare fraud,
the Health Insurance Counseling and
Advocacy Program (HICAP) can help!
Fresno and Madera HICAP is a State
Health Insurance Program that provides
free, confidential, and unbiased one-on-one
counseling services for Medicare
beneficiaries of all ages.

Contact the Clovis Senior Activity Center at
559-324- 2750 to reserve your spot.

Appointment Time: 1:30pm—2:30pm or
3:00pm—4:00pm

Walk-Ins: 4:00pm—5:00pm

HICAP Social Media

    

HICAP would like to encourage our Beneficiaries and Community
Partners to follow us on social media. Below are HICAP's May posts in

case you missed them!

https://www.facebook.com/ValleyCRC/
https://www.instagram.com/valley_caregiver_resource_cntr/?hl=en
https://www.linkedin.com/company/valley-caregiver-resource/






Medi-Cal Application Assistance Day

Join us for one of our favorite
events! 

Every 2nd Wednesday of the month,
Fresno County Department of
Social Services joins us at Valley
Caregiver Resource Center to assist
Seniors and Caregivers on all things
Medi-Cal, CalFresh, and CalWorks.
 



Medi-Cal Application Assistance Day is by appointment only.
Please call HICAP at (559) 224-9117 to schedule your appointment.

​Spaces are limited, call us today!

 

Senior Medicare Patrol
Your HICAP counselors serve as SMP liaisons, please contact

HICAP at (559) 224-9117 to report Medicare Fraud.

 

Join us in celebrating Medicare Fraud Prevention Week in June!





 

We are always here to help and share our services! 



Best Wishes, from the Fresno/Madera HICAP Team� 
    Lorena, Laura, Jean, Jessenia, Gyan, Wayne C.,

Linda, and Debra
 

For program updates and more information, please visit our
website:

 https://valleycrc.org/hicap-program/

​Contact Information: HICAP Program Manager, Lorena Perez
Phone: (559) 224-9117 or (800) 434-0222

Email: Lperez@valleycrc.org
Address: 5363 N. Fresno St. Fresno, CA. 93710

 HICAP is a part of the National State Health Insurance Program (SHIP) network and

supported by the California Department of Aging.​
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